
From: Michael Sewall [mailto:michael@aldermanmartin.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2019 9:21 AM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: 47th Ward - gift donation for public schools breakfast 

 

Hi Rich, 

 

I'm wrapping up a few items before the end of the year and realized I never reported a gift to the 

City for a breakfast our office hosted for public school principals and Local School Council 

chairs earlier this year.  

 

The breakfast was donated by Marmalade Restauarant, 1969 W Montrose, and totaled $310.13. 

Please see the attached receipt. 

 

 

Thank you, 

--  

Michael Sewall (he/him/his) 

Director, Constituent Services & Community Outreach 

47th Ward | 4243 N. Lincoln Ave.  
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